
From: Mark Jackson jackson7000@ntlworld.com
Subject: Aggregates sessions 2024

Date: 10 April 2024 at 13:25
To: West Wickham Bowls Club wwbowls9082@gmail.com

Hi all,
 Re Aggregates summer season 2024
 Well summer is nearly back with us and we hope everyone has had a good winter
and for those who played indoor bowls a successful season.
Aggregates for this year will be played on Tuesday & Thursday with the first session
starting on Tuesday 23rd April.
Aggregate sessions will be managed the same as last season with Mark Jackson &
John Urie organising Tuesdays and Mick Burch & Chris Slack on Thursday. There will
be a session fee of £ 2.00 for all participants with £1 going towards the club for tea
and biscuits and £1 going towards prize money and end of season meal.
 Please can those wishing to play in the aggregates be at the club by 1.45pm prior to
start of sessions, this will then give those organising the days play enough time to
prepare and pick teams for each rink.
 We are looking forward to seeing everyone for the start of season on April 23rd – let’s
hope the sun is shining !!
 Regards
 The aggregates committee
 
 
Mark and Tracey Jackson
Email:- jackson7000@ntlworld.com
Home Tel Nr: (44) 208 402 1677
Mobile:- (44) 7779825345
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